SPEECH BY THE DEPUTY GOVERNOR OF THE RESERVE BANK OF MALAWI (SFl)
DR. GRANT P. KABANGO

AT THE ACE WAREHOUSE RECEIPTS SYSTEM RESULT DISSEMINATION
WORKSHOP

CAPITAL HOTEL, LILONGWE

LILONGWE, 12 September 2012 — The Deputy Governor (SFI) Dr. Grant
Kabango will speak at the opening session of the Agricultural Commodity
Exchange for Africa (ACE) Warehouse Receipts System Result
dissemination workshop which is being held on 12" September, 2012 at
Capital Hotel, Lilongwe.

This workshop amongst other objectives presents a platform for
stakeholders to discuss the successes, mishaps, challenges and the vision
for the warehouse receipt system for commodities in Malawi.

The Reserve Bank has already held talks with ACE on how to integrate the
warehouse receipt system with the Export Development Fund and also on
developing a regulatory system for its activities in the commodity market.



